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F2 Bedtime story day 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Friday 14th of October we will be reflecting on the work we have 
done surrounding our Power of Reading text ‘Bedtime for Monsters’. To 
celebrate, we are inviting children in F2 to come into school wearing 
their pyjamas. We would also like the children to bring their favourite 
bedtime story. We will be enjoying lots of bedtime stories and sharing 
our love for reading. Please ensure you label your child’s clothes and 
book to avoid them going missing.  
 
On the day, the children will have the opportunity to share their book 
with a friend, listen to a variety of bedtime stories and snuggle up with 
a hot chocolate and snack. 
 
The children will still be going outside during high five time and lunch 
time. Therefore, please ensure they are wearing their school shoes and 
bring a coat.  
 
Thank you, 
F2 team. 
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